»

TRANSLATION OF A LETTER RECEIVED FROM JOSEPH %PPI OF
#ILLES DATED 12TH NOVEMEER, 1920,

I shall feel much obliged if you will kindly see
that in the next edition of Lloyd's Register the following

‘notation is made, as regards my 8.8."VICTORIEUX" , Bebuilt

n
- 1920. My vessel underwent repairg for eleven months by the

AR

. Rotterdamsche Droogdok liaats. , Rotterdam, the cost of which
exceeded £95,000, and I have baan formally been assured
by my (may be your) engineer and the repairers that thisg

juetifiedknotation would be made in Lloyd's Register,

P.S. The notation in question has formed the subject of an

‘ inscription on a brasgs plate which the Rott. Droogdok Maats.
have affixed on the forepart of the bridge in the presence

of your Superintending - Engineer at Rotterdam,

d's Regis
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